Johnson, Roy

From: Johnson, Roy

Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2001 2:30 PM
To: 'bill.ordemann@elpaso.com’
Subject: Well B-32

Bill, the reports | just received from you show that this well has been perforated in the Lower Raton and the Vermejo
section. | do not recall this well being one of our test candidates. Please give me a call when you have the time. ROY
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